
Village of Bloomfield ZBA meeting of April 23, 2015 
 
Chairman Ron Newell opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m.  Present were Ron Newell, Roslyn Duncan, Terry 
Hall, and Joe Ostrowski.  EJ Ward was excused. 
 
The board reviewed their NYS required planning/zoning training.  All members are in compliance.  
 
The board received training on workplace violence prevention.  The training included: discussion of the 
policy statement, process for filing a claim, risks of and appropriate responses to violence in the 
workplace.  The board reviewed a power point developed by Ontario County. 
 
The board reviewed the draft zoning law update using the review summary sheets.  There were no 
major concerns with the updated document.  Some minor typos were noted. 
 
Terry Hall motioned, Roslyn Duncan seconded and it was unanimously carried to adjourn the meeting at 
7:50 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kathleen Conradt 
Clerk 
 
   


